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Conferences Attended: 
 
International Symposium for the Diabetic Foot, 10th – 13th May 
2023, The Hague - The Netherlands. 

 
While attending this conference I had the opportunity to present 4 
posters presentations and 1 oral presentation to an international 
audience who provided me with invaluable feedback on my PhD work, 
and how to improve my work as I enter the final year of my PhD. I also 
developed collaborative links that are imperative to my PhD and future 
career, and will now visit and carry out a collaborative piece of 
research with the leading centre of excellence in diabetes care and 
research, and opportunity I would not have had, had I not attended 
the conference. 

 

 


